
FAA Safety Team presents:

What Just Happened ?

Our goal at this interesting seminar is to prepare
pilots to deal with abnormal emergencies that
could unnecessarily lead to a Loss of Control.
Sometimes things happen that are out of the
ordinary.  What will you do in the event of a bird
strike.   Or maybe you left your pitot static cover
on or a door pops open during takeoff.   Will you
be prepared?  Come join us for a discussion of
abnormal emergencies, and feel free to share
any of your experiences of unusual emergencies,
that others can learn from.  Please register online
at the link below as seating is limited!!!!
Directions: Meeting will be held in lower level meeting room.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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